Where Town and Country Meet

Notice of Bid Opportunity

SUPPLY AND INSTALL OF PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT FOR
GREENWOOD PARK

Please be advised that Greenwood Play Park Project is currently out
for bidding.

The new playground area will be closed to the public to ensure safety
and facilitate the smooth completion of the work.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate
your understanding as we strive to enhance the park facilities for
your future enjoyment. Please plan your visits accordingly and stay
tuned for further updates.

Should you have any questions or concerns related to this project,
please contact the Parks and Recreation Department

Parksandrec@essatownship.on.ca
705-424-9917 ext. 141
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